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Old Oak Primary School


                                                                        Mellitus Street, East Acton, London W12 0AS.     


                                                                        Telephone 020 8743 7629 Fax 020 8749 8360 

                                                                         Email: admin@oldoak.lbhf.sch.uk 

                       Headteacher:
 
Joseph Brown




         Deputy Head:                                    Katie Brown

                                      Administrative Officer: 
Lisa Clarke
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                        Site Manager: 
William Shawcross


Spring Newsletter: Maple Class
Dear Parents/carers,

The class have settled well into Year 2 and we are looking forward to a positive Spring Term. 
TIMETABLE: Explains what resources are required on which days.

	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Activities in school
	
	Library 

	PE
Homework due in
	PE
	Homework given out



	Your child will need 
	Book Bag

	Book Bag

Library Book
	Book Bag

Homework

PE Kit 
	Book Bag

PE kit
	Book Bag




Miss Lynch will continue to teach Maple Class every Wednesday while I work outside the classroom on   planning and preparation.
PE: Please ensure your child has the correct PE Kit – Trainers, shorts, T-shirt. This term’s PE will be Gymnastics, in the hall. Mike from QPR will also restart Thursday football lessons with the children, after half term. Please ensure that your child brings warm, suitable clothing.
Reading Books: To reduce the amount of books that go missing we ask all children to bring their book bag to school every day to take their books home in. The books will be changed weekly and this is part of their homework. Please read with your child as often as possible as this will support their learning in school. Ask your child questions about the book to ensure they have understood what they have read. Please continue to complete your child’s Monkey Reading Record.
Curriculum: The included sheet gives details of what your child will be learning this term. The IPC unit we will be covering is called ‘From A to B’.  
Homework: The children will continue to receive homework every Friday, which will link to what they have been studying in class. Homework is due back the following Wednesday. Please encourage your child to complete this, and allow them to be as independent as possible.

SATS: In May, the children will undertake the statutory end of Key Stage assessments. We will begin to prepare the children for these this term, and some homework activities will reflect this. If you have any questions on this please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Class Outing: There will be a class outing to the London Transport Museum on Thursday 1st March. More details on this will follow. 
  Many thanks, 
  Miss McCartney
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